
 

Lord Tweedsmuir Parent Community 
Newsletter May 2024 



Important Dates 

 

May 1  Asian Heritage Month 

May 1  Canadian Jewish Heritage Month 

May 3  Non-Instructional Day (Classes not in session) 

May 5  Cinco De Mayo 

May 5  National Day of Awareness of MMIWG (Red Dress Day) 

May 6  Music Parent Meeting, 7:00pm 

May 7  National Child and Youth Mental Health Day 

May 13-17 Pride Week 

May 15  Math Contest Gauss (Grade 8) 

May 15  PAC Meeting, 7:00pm Library 

May 16  Main Theatre Production 

May 17  Main Theatre Production 

May 17  International Day Against Homophobia, Transphobia & Bi 

May 20  Victoria Day (Statutory Holiday, School Closed) 

May 23  Main Theatre Production 

May 24  Main Theatre Production 

May 25  Grad Dinner/Dance, Newlands & Dry Grad 

May 27  Non Instructional Day (Classes not in session) 



 

 

Principal's Message 

Please click here for this week's Principal's message. 



Principal's Message April 29th-1May 3rd  2 

Healthy Schools May – Mental Health And Youth Substance Use  

Mental health and substance use impacts on youth 

Youth is a time of growing, learning and changing. It can also be a time when behaviours may become 

more risky and youth may experiment with substance use. Alcohol, vapour products and cannabis are 

the most common substances used by youth.  

Cannabis, alcohol and the nicotine found in vaping products, can have negative impacts on the way a 

child or youth’s brain grows and develops. This puts youth who use substances at increased risk of 

mental health issues, such as depression, anxiety and psychosis. Helping youth to avoid or delay 

substance use for as long as possible can help protect their mental health and brain development.  

For youth who are already using substances, the earlier we help the better. Here are some tips to help 

you support your child or youth:  

• Start by having open and honest conversations. Avoid lecturing or judgements.     

• Seek out factual information to share with your children.    

• If you use alcohol or other substances, pay attention to when, why and how much you use. Have 

conversations with your children about how they feel about your alcohol or substance use.    

• Encourage youth to delay the decision to use alcohol and other substances. Have conversations 

with them to see if they are thinking about trying alcohol or other substances. If they are, ask if 

they could wait one year? Then, a year later, maybe ask if they could wait another year.    

• Let youth know that not everyone chooses to use alcohol or substances. Alcohol is carcinogenic 

and contributes to significant health and social harm.    

• Have clear, but caring boundaries and family guidelines about alcohol and substance use. Ensure 

your child feels safe and supported. For example, let them know you will be there for them to 

provide a safe ride home for them or their friends if they need one. Visit Fraser Health’s website 

to learn more about substance use in children and youth at: https://ow.ly/KqgY50Pezjh 

 
1https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/156464/principal-s-message 
2https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/156464/principal-s-message 

https://ow.ly/KqgY50Pezjh
https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/156464/principal-s-message
https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/156464/principal-s-message


 

April Learning Updates (Report Cards) 

Reminder that your child's semester 2 Learning Update is now available in the Parent Portal on MyEdBC. 

Your child was also sent home with a printed copy on April 24th. It is important that you review the 

Learning Update together with your child and contact the school if you have questions, or if you have 

difficulty logging into MyEdBC. 

 

Important information about Summer Learning (Summer School): 

Important information about Summer Learning (Summer School): 

  

Registration is now OPEN. Although the school year is not yet over, some families may wish to register 

early for Summer Learning. Here is some information you should be aware of prior to registering your 

child for Summer Learning courses: 

 



• Spaces fill fast; the deadline to register is June 23rd 

• Not all courses are offered in Summer Learning -  See the Summer Learning website3 for more 

information about courses that are offered. 

• Summer Learning is free for BC residents (only international students or students from out-of-

province are required to pay fees). 

• Parents/caregivers can expect confirmation of registration to be sent via email within a few days 

of registering 

• Remedial courses are now called "Preview/Review".  These courses give students an 

opportunity to receive credit for  a course for which they were not previously successful in. 

 

To be eligible for a Preview/Review course, the student must have already taken the course. Students 

who are looking to upgrade their mark should repeat the full course at their usual school the following 

year, or enroll in the full-credit course in Summer Learning. 

For more information or to register your child, please visit 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/summerlearning/_ci/p/168481 

If you are unsure as to whether your child should enroll in Summer Learning at this time, please contact 

your child's teacher directly. Teacher contact information is available on the Lord Tweedsmuir website4.  

Thank you for all of your support! 

 

Indigenous Department 

Éy swáyel,* Families and Students, 

We hosted a beading workshop for a group of Indigenous and non-Indigenous students with Jodi 

Sampson-Bouge, Secwepmec, Mi’kmaq, & Lenape. With Ms. Sampson-Bouge’s guidance, students 

beaded lanyards to reflect their personal, artistic vision and we are proud of their efforts. Ms. Sampson-

Bouge offered us Teachings she learned from beading with her Grandmother while sharing her 

 
3https://www.surreyschools.ca/summerlearning/_ci/p/168481 
4https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/summerlearning/_ci/p/168481
https://www.surreyschools.ca/summerlearning/_ci/p/168481
https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds


knowledge of beading. Students practiced patience, humility, and respect as they learned a new skill and 

embraced Indigenous knowledge. We appreciate Ms. Sampson-Bouge’s efforts to share both her artistic 

and cultural knowledge with us.  

We would also like to acknowledge and thank the PAC for their generous support of this workshop so 

members of our community could have the opportunity to learn from Indigenous ways of knowing and 

being.  

*éy swáyel (ee-sway-uh) means ‘good day’ in the Upriver dialect of Halq’eméylem (one of the Salishan 

languages) of the Stó:lō people (Fraser Valley). You can use this phrase to greet anyone. 

In The News 

Cloverdale schools Salish Secondary and Lord Tweedsmuir compete for Tim Oswin Rugby Shield5       

Surrey Now-Leader - April 22, 2024 

 
5http://link.newsletter.meltwater.com/ls/click?upn=u001.zVYBhU11BNEg6SkkhMETGw9xP5sRgOride9z5qk9iA8SQE
yBPpG5VQUCCx3YfEzY8ziDJOlj-
2BWFwb8Dzp29nyOtkPESkyPjBMHG7Si6oBr7PZYcrveiPdFx1YRT6tQSaUDPugKk2PFVaI6h9INWrqTKfVkoTLTLiZ4dAW
0aUk9TnAKaDUuIt-2FS0Z9wFRHOK9FeDEnx1oGl-2BqdMii1pgzzg-3D-3D3pOW_MwQNYas50JT8XY8tVhIuW-
2F8zs1RCKXm-2FBMaTgMZU1t8e5gZuJJdbv-
2BSQ82FsHVEloyRnIcRcEriN86n6DkvX39fJqlnMeV1EnqiOpf80qzgMGe1mHoQDCFv-
2Fk6UHBjJpqcJB18Hl2zWyyV53swZhIkGJyMjfVp2JRx7eL1UHhzVwfjYhNwLR4wJY2H7b6LnMzJ0RyBCieKVG46brGgA
onnOE6UflxK8Cxal0Z3eN3BO4-2Bf1DlCf111UhaNIDIwRMD0Wv9OmnnejnTS8tobOo-
2BSW8ImrmmMMdPmU2y1dza6dsDDgIGhy8zyrufxSx1b4NscjTjEpzAEziwXZJq4Dlng2-
2BMH5H0Gy62MBm8Tald5ycQrJC-2FsH78LcWO-2FzsrHwP 
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http://link.newsletter.meltwater.com/ls/click?upn=u001.zVYBhU11BNEg6SkkhMETGw9xP5sRgOride9z5qk9iA8SQEyBPpG5VQUCCx3YfEzY8ziDJOlj-2BWFwb8Dzp29nyOtkPESkyPjBMHG7Si6oBr7PZYcrveiPdFx1YRT6tQSaUDPugKk2PFVaI6h9INWrqTKfVkoTLTLiZ4dAW0aUk9TnAKaDUuIt-2FS0Z9wFRHOK9FeDEnx1oGl-2BqdMii1pgzzg-3D-3D3pOW_MwQNYas50JT8XY8tVhIuW-2F8zs1RCKXm-2FBMaTgMZU1t8e5gZuJJdbv-2BSQ82FsHVEloyRnIcRcEriN86n6DkvX39fJqlnMeV1EnqiOpf80qzgMGe1mHoQDCFv-2Fk6UHBjJpqcJB18Hl2zWyyV53swZhIkGJyMjfVp2JRx7eL1UHhzVwfjYhNwLR4wJY2H7b6LnMzJ0RyBCieKVG46brGgAonnOE6UflxK8Cxal0Z3eN3BO4-2Bf1DlCf111UhaNIDIwRMD0Wv9OmnnejnTS8tobOo-2BSW8ImrmmMMdPmU2y1dza6dsDDgIGhy8zyrufxSx1b4NscjTjEpzAEziwXZJq4Dlng2-2BMH5H0Gy62MBm8Tald5ycQrJC-2FsH78LcWO-2FzsrHwP
http://link.newsletter.meltwater.com/ls/click?upn=u001.zVYBhU11BNEg6SkkhMETGw9xP5sRgOride9z5qk9iA8SQEyBPpG5VQUCCx3YfEzY8ziDJOlj-2BWFwb8Dzp29nyOtkPESkyPjBMHG7Si6oBr7PZYcrveiPdFx1YRT6tQSaUDPugKk2PFVaI6h9INWrqTKfVkoTLTLiZ4dAW0aUk9TnAKaDUuIt-2FS0Z9wFRHOK9FeDEnx1oGl-2BqdMii1pgzzg-3D-3D3pOW_MwQNYas50JT8XY8tVhIuW-2F8zs1RCKXm-2FBMaTgMZU1t8e5gZuJJdbv-2BSQ82FsHVEloyRnIcRcEriN86n6DkvX39fJqlnMeV1EnqiOpf80qzgMGe1mHoQDCFv-2Fk6UHBjJpqcJB18Hl2zWyyV53swZhIkGJyMjfVp2JRx7eL1UHhzVwfjYhNwLR4wJY2H7b6LnMzJ0RyBCieKVG46brGgAonnOE6UflxK8Cxal0Z3eN3BO4-2Bf1DlCf111UhaNIDIwRMD0Wv9OmnnejnTS8tobOo-2BSW8ImrmmMMdPmU2y1dza6dsDDgIGhy8zyrufxSx1b4NscjTjEpzAEziwXZJq4Dlng2-2BMH5H0Gy62MBm8Tald5ycQrJC-2FsH78LcWO-2FzsrHwP
http://link.newsletter.meltwater.com/ls/click?upn=u001.zVYBhU11BNEg6SkkhMETGw9xP5sRgOride9z5qk9iA8SQEyBPpG5VQUCCx3YfEzY8ziDJOlj-2BWFwb8Dzp29nyOtkPESkyPjBMHG7Si6oBr7PZYcrveiPdFx1YRT6tQSaUDPugKk2PFVaI6h9INWrqTKfVkoTLTLiZ4dAW0aUk9TnAKaDUuIt-2FS0Z9wFRHOK9FeDEnx1oGl-2BqdMii1pgzzg-3D-3D3pOW_MwQNYas50JT8XY8tVhIuW-2F8zs1RCKXm-2FBMaTgMZU1t8e5gZuJJdbv-2BSQ82FsHVEloyRnIcRcEriN86n6DkvX39fJqlnMeV1EnqiOpf80qzgMGe1mHoQDCFv-2Fk6UHBjJpqcJB18Hl2zWyyV53swZhIkGJyMjfVp2JRx7eL1UHhzVwfjYhNwLR4wJY2H7b6LnMzJ0RyBCieKVG46brGgAonnOE6UflxK8Cxal0Z3eN3BO4-2Bf1DlCf111UhaNIDIwRMD0Wv9OmnnejnTS8tobOo-2BSW8ImrmmMMdPmU2y1dza6dsDDgIGhy8zyrufxSx1b4NscjTjEpzAEziwXZJq4Dlng2-2BMH5H0Gy62MBm8Tald5ycQrJC-2FsH78LcWO-2FzsrHwP
http://link.newsletter.meltwater.com/ls/click?upn=u001.zVYBhU11BNEg6SkkhMETGw9xP5sRgOride9z5qk9iA8SQEyBPpG5VQUCCx3YfEzY8ziDJOlj-2BWFwb8Dzp29nyOtkPESkyPjBMHG7Si6oBr7PZYcrveiPdFx1YRT6tQSaUDPugKk2PFVaI6h9INWrqTKfVkoTLTLiZ4dAW0aUk9TnAKaDUuIt-2FS0Z9wFRHOK9FeDEnx1oGl-2BqdMii1pgzzg-3D-3D3pOW_MwQNYas50JT8XY8tVhIuW-2F8zs1RCKXm-2FBMaTgMZU1t8e5gZuJJdbv-2BSQ82FsHVEloyRnIcRcEriN86n6DkvX39fJqlnMeV1EnqiOpf80qzgMGe1mHoQDCFv-2Fk6UHBjJpqcJB18Hl2zWyyV53swZhIkGJyMjfVp2JRx7eL1UHhzVwfjYhNwLR4wJY2H7b6LnMzJ0RyBCieKVG46brGgAonnOE6UflxK8Cxal0Z3eN3BO4-2Bf1DlCf111UhaNIDIwRMD0Wv9OmnnejnTS8tobOo-2BSW8ImrmmMMdPmU2y1dza6dsDDgIGhy8zyrufxSx1b4NscjTjEpzAEziwXZJq4Dlng2-2BMH5H0Gy62MBm8Tald5ycQrJC-2FsH78LcWO-2FzsrHwP
http://link.newsletter.meltwater.com/ls/click?upn=u001.zVYBhU11BNEg6SkkhMETGw9xP5sRgOride9z5qk9iA8SQEyBPpG5VQUCCx3YfEzY8ziDJOlj-2BWFwb8Dzp29nyOtkPESkyPjBMHG7Si6oBr7PZYcrveiPdFx1YRT6tQSaUDPugKk2PFVaI6h9INWrqTKfVkoTLTLiZ4dAW0aUk9TnAKaDUuIt-2FS0Z9wFRHOK9FeDEnx1oGl-2BqdMii1pgzzg-3D-3D3pOW_MwQNYas50JT8XY8tVhIuW-2F8zs1RCKXm-2FBMaTgMZU1t8e5gZuJJdbv-2BSQ82FsHVEloyRnIcRcEriN86n6DkvX39fJqlnMeV1EnqiOpf80qzgMGe1mHoQDCFv-2Fk6UHBjJpqcJB18Hl2zWyyV53swZhIkGJyMjfVp2JRx7eL1UHhzVwfjYhNwLR4wJY2H7b6LnMzJ0RyBCieKVG46brGgAonnOE6UflxK8Cxal0Z3eN3BO4-2Bf1DlCf111UhaNIDIwRMD0Wv9OmnnejnTS8tobOo-2BSW8ImrmmMMdPmU2y1dza6dsDDgIGhy8zyrufxSx1b4NscjTjEpzAEziwXZJq4Dlng2-2BMH5H0Gy62MBm8Tald5ycQrJC-2FsH78LcWO-2FzsrHwP
http://link.newsletter.meltwater.com/ls/click?upn=u001.zVYBhU11BNEg6SkkhMETGw9xP5sRgOride9z5qk9iA8SQEyBPpG5VQUCCx3YfEzY8ziDJOlj-2BWFwb8Dzp29nyOtkPESkyPjBMHG7Si6oBr7PZYcrveiPdFx1YRT6tQSaUDPugKk2PFVaI6h9INWrqTKfVkoTLTLiZ4dAW0aUk9TnAKaDUuIt-2FS0Z9wFRHOK9FeDEnx1oGl-2BqdMii1pgzzg-3D-3D3pOW_MwQNYas50JT8XY8tVhIuW-2F8zs1RCKXm-2FBMaTgMZU1t8e5gZuJJdbv-2BSQ82FsHVEloyRnIcRcEriN86n6DkvX39fJqlnMeV1EnqiOpf80qzgMGe1mHoQDCFv-2Fk6UHBjJpqcJB18Hl2zWyyV53swZhIkGJyMjfVp2JRx7eL1UHhzVwfjYhNwLR4wJY2H7b6LnMzJ0RyBCieKVG46brGgAonnOE6UflxK8Cxal0Z3eN3BO4-2Bf1DlCf111UhaNIDIwRMD0Wv9OmnnejnTS8tobOo-2BSW8ImrmmMMdPmU2y1dza6dsDDgIGhy8zyrufxSx1b4NscjTjEpzAEziwXZJq4Dlng2-2BMH5H0Gy62MBm8Tald5ycQrJC-2FsH78LcWO-2FzsrHwP
http://link.newsletter.meltwater.com/ls/click?upn=u001.zVYBhU11BNEg6SkkhMETGw9xP5sRgOride9z5qk9iA8SQEyBPpG5VQUCCx3YfEzY8ziDJOlj-2BWFwb8Dzp29nyOtkPESkyPjBMHG7Si6oBr7PZYcrveiPdFx1YRT6tQSaUDPugKk2PFVaI6h9INWrqTKfVkoTLTLiZ4dAW0aUk9TnAKaDUuIt-2FS0Z9wFRHOK9FeDEnx1oGl-2BqdMii1pgzzg-3D-3D3pOW_MwQNYas50JT8XY8tVhIuW-2F8zs1RCKXm-2FBMaTgMZU1t8e5gZuJJdbv-2BSQ82FsHVEloyRnIcRcEriN86n6DkvX39fJqlnMeV1EnqiOpf80qzgMGe1mHoQDCFv-2Fk6UHBjJpqcJB18Hl2zWyyV53swZhIkGJyMjfVp2JRx7eL1UHhzVwfjYhNwLR4wJY2H7b6LnMzJ0RyBCieKVG46brGgAonnOE6UflxK8Cxal0Z3eN3BO4-2Bf1DlCf111UhaNIDIwRMD0Wv9OmnnejnTS8tobOo-2BSW8ImrmmMMdPmU2y1dza6dsDDgIGhy8zyrufxSx1b4NscjTjEpzAEziwXZJq4Dlng2-2BMH5H0Gy62MBm8Tald5ycQrJC-2FsH78LcWO-2FzsrHwP
http://link.newsletter.meltwater.com/ls/click?upn=u001.zVYBhU11BNEg6SkkhMETGw9xP5sRgOride9z5qk9iA8SQEyBPpG5VQUCCx3YfEzY8ziDJOlj-2BWFwb8Dzp29nyOtkPESkyPjBMHG7Si6oBr7PZYcrveiPdFx1YRT6tQSaUDPugKk2PFVaI6h9INWrqTKfVkoTLTLiZ4dAW0aUk9TnAKaDUuIt-2FS0Z9wFRHOK9FeDEnx1oGl-2BqdMii1pgzzg-3D-3D3pOW_MwQNYas50JT8XY8tVhIuW-2F8zs1RCKXm-2FBMaTgMZU1t8e5gZuJJdbv-2BSQ82FsHVEloyRnIcRcEriN86n6DkvX39fJqlnMeV1EnqiOpf80qzgMGe1mHoQDCFv-2Fk6UHBjJpqcJB18Hl2zWyyV53swZhIkGJyMjfVp2JRx7eL1UHhzVwfjYhNwLR4wJY2H7b6LnMzJ0RyBCieKVG46brGgAonnOE6UflxK8Cxal0Z3eN3BO4-2Bf1DlCf111UhaNIDIwRMD0Wv9OmnnejnTS8tobOo-2BSW8ImrmmMMdPmU2y1dza6dsDDgIGhy8zyrufxSx1b4NscjTjEpzAEziwXZJq4Dlng2-2BMH5H0Gy62MBm8Tald5ycQrJC-2FsH78LcWO-2FzsrHwP
http://link.newsletter.meltwater.com/ls/click?upn=u001.zVYBhU11BNEg6SkkhMETGw9xP5sRgOride9z5qk9iA8SQEyBPpG5VQUCCx3YfEzY8ziDJOlj-2BWFwb8Dzp29nyOtkPESkyPjBMHG7Si6oBr7PZYcrveiPdFx1YRT6tQSaUDPugKk2PFVaI6h9INWrqTKfVkoTLTLiZ4dAW0aUk9TnAKaDUuIt-2FS0Z9wFRHOK9FeDEnx1oGl-2BqdMii1pgzzg-3D-3D3pOW_MwQNYas50JT8XY8tVhIuW-2F8zs1RCKXm-2FBMaTgMZU1t8e5gZuJJdbv-2BSQ82FsHVEloyRnIcRcEriN86n6DkvX39fJqlnMeV1EnqiOpf80qzgMGe1mHoQDCFv-2Fk6UHBjJpqcJB18Hl2zWyyV53swZhIkGJyMjfVp2JRx7eL1UHhzVwfjYhNwLR4wJY2H7b6LnMzJ0RyBCieKVG46brGgAonnOE6UflxK8Cxal0Z3eN3BO4-2Bf1DlCf111UhaNIDIwRMD0Wv9OmnnejnTS8tobOo-2BSW8ImrmmMMdPmU2y1dza6dsDDgIGhy8zyrufxSx1b4NscjTjEpzAEziwXZJq4Dlng2-2BMH5H0Gy62MBm8Tald5ycQrJC-2FsH78LcWO-2FzsrHwP


Bard on the Beach 

 

 



 

Student Absences 

We have implemented a new process for reporting absences.  We want to encourage parents to first 

email the school at any time to report a student absence at 

lordtweedsmuirabsentee@surreyschools.ca6.  If you could please leave the date, your student's name, 

student number and/or date of birth along with the blocks/classes that will be missed.  We are hoping 

this process will be an efficient way to report student absences. 

If email is not an option or you wish to phone outside of office hours, you may leave a message on our 

voice mail box.  Parents will receive an automated message at the end of each day if there are unexcused 

absences. 

If your child is away from school due to illness please reach out to their teachers to ask for work to do 

from home and/or to inform them if they are able to do assigned work. 

 
6mailto:lordtweedsmuirabsentee@surreyschools.ca 

mailto:lordtweedsmuirabsentee@surreyschools.ca


 

LTSS Careers Centre 

LTSS Careers Newsletter  May 20247 

https://kermodea.wixsite.com/ltcareereducation 

 

Instagram: @LT _Career_News 8 

X: @CareersLT9 

TIK TOK: @LTCareers10 

Facebook Page: Career News11  

 
7https://kermodea.wixsite.com/ltscholarships/career-newsletter 
8https://www.instagram.com/lt_career_news/?hl=en 
9https://twitter.com/CareersLt 
10https://www.tiktok.com/@ltcareers? 
11https://www.facebook.com/pages/category/Education/LT-Career-News-2119698768092369/ 

https://kermodea.wixsite.com/ltcareereducation
https://kermodea.wixsite.com/ltscholarships/career-newsletter
https://www.instagram.com/lt_career_news/?hl=en
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LTSS Clubs 

 

Grad 2024 

Please read the Grad 2024 Newsletter12 which contains important dates and information 

 
12https://sway.cloud.microsoft/pdTz5Gwf2AHJPDVC?ref=Link 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/pdTz5Gwf2AHJPDVC?ref=Link


 

LTS Dry Grad 2024 Fundraisers  

Grade 12 parents.  If you would like to be involved in helping plan and fundraise for the LTSS Dry Grad 

2024 or to receive future updates on LTSS Dry Grad activities, sign up on Facebook using the following 

link: LTSS Dry Grad 202413  

Lord Tweedsmuir PAC 

 

To contact members of the PAC please email: tweedypac@gmail.com14  

Instagram: @tweedypac15 

 
13https://www.facebook.com/groups/ltssdrygrad2024/ 
14mailto:tweedypac@gmail.com 
15https://www.instagram.com/tweedypac/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/ltssdrygrad2024/
mailto:tweedypac@gmail.com
https://www.instagram.com/tweedypac/


LTSS PAC AGM Meeting  

Wednesday May 15, 2024 7pm  

(in person only in the school library)     

AGENDA 

1.  Welcome and acknowledgments 

2.  Principals Report 

3.  Incoming PAC Executive 2024/25 Vote 

4. ZOOM membership renewal 2024/25 Vote 

5. Junior Achievers update 

6.  Questions 

7. Adjourned 



2023/2024 Bell Schedule 

 

LTSS School Fees 2023/2024 

 



PSST (Protecting Surrey Schools Together) 

 

PSST is a unique, innovative website designed by Surrey Schools in partnership with the Surrey RCMP. 

The website is geared towards ensuring the safety and security of Surrey students and their schools. 

Features include an on-line "REPORT IT" tip box which allows students to anonymously report dangerous 

or illegal activity such as bullying, vandalism, drugs, or other issues happening at their schools or in their 

community.  

In addition to safety related issues, the site provides resources and links to community websites on 

topics such as bullying, drugs, self-harm, online safety, discrimination, and gangs.   

The PSST site has been continuously updated with input directly from students in Surrey through school-

based groups. All topics, design and stories shared on the site were developed in coordination with 

secondary school students. 

https://www.psst-bc.ca/ 

School Calendar 

A 2023/2024 school calendar is located  on the LTSS school website. A copy will  also be emailed to all 

parents prior to the  beginning of school. We ask that you  refer to this calendar, as it includes  report 

card issue dates, dates of Parent/Teacher  Interviews, Parent Advisory Committee meetings, and  dates 

the school newsletter is posted to the school web  site. Due to the high cost of postage, we depend on 

our  students to get information to you throughout the year.  The purpose of the calendar is to ensure 

that you know  what to expect and when.  Updates to each month’s calendar are contained on the  

website calendar and in the newsletter.   Lord Tweedsmuir Calendar Link16 

 
16https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/9019/school-calendar 

https://www.psst-bc.ca/
https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/9019/school-calendar


School District Calendars 2023-2024, 2024-2025, 2025-2026 

 

 



 



School Cash Online 

 

Communication 

1. Visit Our Website -  www.surreyschools.ca/schools/tweeds    - up-to-date announcements   - calendar 

information   - school publications and documents   - newsletter subscription   - quick links to Ministry, 

Depts., etc.     

2. School Newsletter   - subscribe on-line through the new Surrey School District App to receive our 

monthly  newsletter by email. 

3.  Lord Tweedsmuir News Principal's Message.  Read weekly updates from Mr. Hignell about news and 

events from across the Lord Tweedsmuir school community. Principal's Message17 

4. PantherTime App    - calendar information and course schedules that can be customized for   each 

student.   - announcements     

5. School Messenger    - receive important announcements by email or phone   - ensure the school has 

current contact information (including parent email address)  

 
17https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/156464/principal-s-message 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/156464/principal-s-message


In the event of school closure due to power outage,  failure of heating equipment, inclement weather, or  

other emergency situations, please listen to: CKNW (980 AM or www.cknw.com) News 1130 (1130 AM 

or www.news1130.com)  CBC Radio (690 AM or www.vancouver.cbc.ca) for information.  

Subscribers will need to download the new Surrey Schools Mobile App to receive push notifications from 

their selected schools and/or district.  

Surrey Schools Mobile Application: 

Download the app: 

Android: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=ca.schoolbundle.surrey 

iOS: https://apps.apple.com/ca/app/surrey-schools/id1611336585 

Panther Time App 

 

Hospital Homebound  

Do you have a child away from school due to illness for an extended period of time?  If the student will 

be away for more than two weeks, please contact the school counselling office. 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=ca.schoolbundle.surrey
https://apps.apple.com/ca/app/surrey-schools/id1611336585


School Store 

Lord Tweedsmuir School Store18 

 

Connect With Us 

Website: Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary19 

Lord Tweedsmuir News Principal's Message: Lord Tweedsmuir News Principal's Message20 

School App:  Panther Time21 

Instagram: Lord Tweedsmuir Instagram22 

X Athletics: @ltss sports23 

X Careers: @careerslt24 

 
18https://lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school.square.site/shop/lts-school-
store/41?page=1&limit=60&sort_by=category_order&sort_order=asc 
19https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/29006/our-school 
20https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/156464/principal-s-message 
21https://panthertime.appazur.com/#/ 
22https://www.instagram.com/explore/locations/255187538/canada/surrey-british-columbia/lord-tweedsmuir-
secondary-school/ 
23https://twitter.com/ltsssports 

https://lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school.square.site/shop/lts-school-store/41?page=1&limit=60&sort_by=category_order&sort_order=asc
https://lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school.square.site/shop/lts-school-store/41?page=1&limit=60&sort_by=category_order&sort_order=asc
https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/29006/our-school
https://www.surreyschools.ca/tweeds/page/156464/principal-s-message
https://panthertime.appazur.com/#/
https://www.instagram.com/explore/locations/255187538/canada/surrey-british-columbia/lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school/
https://www.instagram.com/explore/locations/255187538/canada/surrey-british-columbia/lord-tweedsmuir-secondary-school/
https://twitter.com/ltsssports


X School: @lordtweedsmuir25 

Email: lordtweedsmuir@surreyschools.ca26 

Phone: 604-574-7407 

Address:  6151 - 180th St. Surrey, BC V3S 4L5 

 

 

 
24https://twitter.com/careerslt 
25https://twitter.com/lordtweedsmuir 
26mailto:lordtweedsmuir@surreyschools.ca 

https://twitter.com/careerslt
https://twitter.com/lordtweedsmuir
mailto:lordtweedsmuir@surreyschools.ca


 

 

 


	Important Dates
	Principal's Message
	Healthy Schools May – Mental Health And Youth Substance Use
	April Learning Updates (Report Cards)
	Important information about Summer Learning (Summer School):
	Indigenous Department
	In The News
	Bard on the Beach
	Student Absences
	LTSS Careers Centre
	LTSS Clubs
	Grad 2024
	LTS Dry Grad 2024 Fundraisers
	Lord Tweedsmuir PAC
	2023/2024 Bell Schedule
	LTSS School Fees 2023/2024
	PSST (Protecting Surrey Schools Together)
	School Calendar
	School District Calendars 2023-2024, 2024-2025, 2025-2026
	School Cash Online
	Communication
	Panther Time App
	Hospital Homebound
	School Store
	Connect With Us

